
From: WHITMAN Richard M * GOV <richard.m.whitman@state.or.us> 

Date: February 27, 2014 at 1:01:50 PM PST 

To: REP Hoyle <rep.valhoyle@state.or.us> 

Cc: PALMATEER Dmitri * GOV <dmitri.palmateer@state.or.us>, RUE Jim 

<jim.rue@state.or.us>, REP Clem <rep.brianclem@state.or.us> 

Subject: HB 4078 

I am writing to confirm that we will ask DLCD and LCDC to confer closely with Clackamas 

County and Metro in determining how to address the portion of the remand from the Oregon 

Court of Appeals that concerns Clackamas County. 

 

Richard Whitman  

Governor Kitzhaber's Natural Resources Advisor 

(503)881-7093 (cell) 

richard.m.whitman@state.or.us 
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